

## Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

Friday 4<sup>th</sup> September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Best wishes

In order to help develop our children's independence and successful transition to secondary school, we allow the children in Year 6 to be able to walk home on their own. This does not mean that all children in year 6 are ready to walk home on their own. Parents need to consider their child's age, maturity and independence, as well as their distance from school and the safety of the route before making a decision about whether or not it is safe for each child to walk home on their own.

In order to safeguard all young people at Whitstable Junior School, if you wish to take responsibility for your child making their own way home from school then we will require written permission from a parent/carer confirming this arrangement.

Mrs Roy	
Assistant Head teacher	
If you would like your child t	o walk home alone, please complete the details below.
This form MUST be filled in and returned to the class teacher before children can walk home alone.	
Permission slip for Year 6 c Please return to your childs	hildren to walk home from school.
Child's Name:	Class:
I /we consent to my/our ch	ild being allowed to walk home from school alone.
Signed:	Date:
Name:	Relationship to child:























## Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk



















